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Comments: Despite the address, I am a Swan Valley resident for 22 years and have been coming to the valley

since 1987. I am fully in favor of this project. It will bring construction jobs to the valley for several years. After

that, it will provide jobs for local residents from Seeley Lake to Bigfork. It may also attract new businesses and

provide existing businesses with sorely needed additional income in HIGH TAX Missoula County. 


